
 
From: Judy <judyssmile@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, April 22, 2019 9:45 PM 
To: Ann Cummings <ACUMMINGS@leg.state.vt.us>; Mark MacDonald 
<MMacDonald@leg.state.vt.us>; Michael Sirotkin <msirotkin@leg.state.vt.us>; Brian Campion 
<BCampion@leg.state.vt.us>; Becca Balint <bbalint@leg.state.vt.us>; Randy Brock 
<RBrock@leg.state.vt.us>; Christopher Pearson <CPearson@leg.state.vt.us>; Faith Brown 
<FBrown@leg.state.vt.us>; Tim Ashe <TAshe@leg.state.vt.us>; Claire Ayer 
<CAyer@leg.state.vt.us>; Philip Baruth <PBaruth@leg.state.vt.us>; Joe Benning 
<JBenning@leg.state.vt.us>; Carolyn Branagan <CBranagan@leg.state.vt.us>; Christopher Bray 
<CBray@leg.state.vt.us>; Alice Nitka <ANITKA@leg.state.vt.us>; Richard Mazza 
<RMAZZA@leg.state.vt.us>; Francis Brooks <FBROOKS@leg.state.vt.us>; Brian Collamore 
<BCollamore@leg.state.vt.us>; Peg Flory <PFLORY@leg.state.vt.us>; DImgram@leg.state.vt.us; 
Jane Kitchel <JKitchel@leg.state.vt.us>; Virginia Lyons <VLyons@leg.state.vt.us> 
Subject: Please Watch The Video at the Statehouse on April 18th 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Senators.   
 
 Please take the time to watch the video of the meeting which took place  on Thursday, April 
18th, at the statehouse, which was sponsored by EMF Safety for Vermont.  There are two links 
below, both showing the video. 
 
Your constituents who have researched and know what 5G will involve are very disturbed and 
rightfully so. 
 
Please do not support H 513.  It is a very deceptive bill  and needs to be delayed for further 
study.  
 
New Hampshire has created a committee to study 5G before allowing it to go 
through.  Vermonters need the same consideration. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Judith Persin 
Jim Minnich 
Bethel, VT 
 
 
https://youtu.be/99JRr5KcbA8 
 
 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=99JRr5KcbA8&feature=youtu.be 
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